
Special Immigration Alert:
USCIS Completes Data Entry of Fiscal Year 2018 H-1B Cap-Subject Petitions

On May 3, 2017, the U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (“USCIS”) announced
that it has completed the data entry of all fiscal year 2018 H-1B cap-subject petitions
selected in the random lottery process. All of the H-1B cap-subject petitions that were
not selected will now be returned. The USCIS presently is unable to provide a definite
time frame for returning these petitions due to the high volume of filings. The USCIS will
issue another announcement once all of the unselected petitions have been returned,
and we will promptly publish another alert to keep you up to date.

If you have questions regarding this or any other immigration matter, please contact a
member of Epstein Becker Green’s national Immigration Law Group.
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